
#3201 FUNDRAISING POLICY

Policy

At Entheos Academy, we do not participate in the typical “fundraising sales” approach used in
many schools.  We do not send students out to participate in door to door sales or to approach
their friends and family – selling products where little of the proceeds actually make it back to
the school.  This includes events where families are encouraged to patronize a specific business
on a certain day or night in exchange for a small percentage of the proceeds.

Instead, we have a Corporate Sponsors Crew that focuses on obtaining Community Donors and
Sponsors.  These Sponsors can and should be Parents of Entheos students as well as businesses,
corporations and other community members.  We encourage parents to participate in this crew to
help Entheos foster partnerships that will benefit our school throughout the years.

We also encourage parents to participate in quiet fundraising programs.  Entheos will be
participating in programs such as Box Tops for Education, Campbell’s soup labels, printer and
cell phone recycling programs, etc.  Please collect and turn in these items during the year.  Check
with the director to see which programs our school is currently enrolled in.  This is something
that does not require very much time and will help our school earn money for our great
programs.

All other fundraising programs/events will be approved at the discretion of the director.  All staff,
students or other groups must obtain the director’s approval before moving forward with any
fundraising activity.
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